
It is shocking to me that you, as our elected officials, have allowed a bill like this to even get into the system.  The very idea that 
guns in any form represent a health crisis stretches the imagination of even the most flexible mind; that is the equivalent of saying 
that cars or houses are health care issues.  It is unfortunate that the people on this committee have become so obsessed with 
power and controlling other people that you have forgotten you are merely hired servants of us the people.  As a hired servant you 
hold no real authority.  So rather than trying to sneak in some radical anti gun legislation, why don't you redirect your focus to 
managing the areas we hired you to manage.


